

July 26, 1994

Mr. Clair Fancy, Chief Bureau of Air Regulation Florida Department of Environmental Protection 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Fancy:

Re: Construction Permit Amendment Processing Fee

In response to your letter dated July 12, 1994, Florida Power Corporation (FPC) submits the enclosed additional fee payment of \$250.00 for the processing of FPC's submittal for construction permit amendments to permit number AC64-191015 (DeBary) and permit number AC49-203114 (Intercession City).

Please contact me at (813) 866-4344 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

J. Michael Kennedy

Senior Environmental Specialist

Enclosure



Department of Environmental Protection

Lawton Chiles Governor Twin Towers Office Building 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Virginia B. Wetherell Secretary

July 12, 1994

CERTIFIED MAIL-RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. W. Jeffrey Pardue, C.E.P., Manager Environmental Programs - Energy Supply Florida Power Corporation P. O. Box 14042 St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Dear Mr. Pardue:

RE: Florida Power Corporation Construction Permit Amendments

AC64-191015, PSD-FL-167, DeBary AC49-203114, PSD-FL-180, Intercession City

The Bureau of Air Regulation received your June 23, 1994, letter concerning the above referenced request, along with a \$250 processing fee. Since this request will necessitate two separate department actions, we will need an additional \$250 to begin processing the amendments. If you have any questions, please call Patty Adams at (904)488-1344.

Sincerely,

C. H. Fancy, P.E.

Chief

Bureau of Air Regulation

CHF/pa

cc: Charles Logan